
 

Grand Junction, Colo., 
 
December 9th, 1926 
 
All the Councilmen having been duly notified, the City Council of 
the City of Grand Junction met in special session at 7:30 o'clock 
P.M. with President Bell presiding. Those present and answering 
at roll call were Councilmen Bear, Meders, Fairley, Ellison, 
Logsdon, Moslander, and Bell. City Manager Thompson, City 
Attorney Hinman, and City Clerk Niles. 
 
Mr. Frank Hall, Mr. D. B. Wright, and Mr. Beman C. Fox were 
present as a Committee from the Chamber of Commerce to bring 
before the Council the proposition of building a combined City 

and County jail building. Mr. Eugene Groves of Denver, Colorado 
was also present and talked to the Council from an architectural 
standpoint. After much discussion and consideration it was 
decided to hold this matter over until the next meeting on 
December 15th. 
 
The matter of the Junior College appropriation was brought up and 
discussed at length. Councilman Fairley moved, seconded by 
Councilman Meders that Mr. Hinman go to Denver and attend the 
advisory Board meeting to be held there on the 16th day of 
December, and that Mr. Thompson should also remain in Denver for 
this meeting. Motion carried. 
 
There being no further business to come before the meeting, 

Councilman Moslander moved, seconded by Councilman Meders that 
the meeting adjourn. 
 
/s/ Helen C. Niles 
________ 
City Clerk 


